
Minutes 

of the 

Conroe North Houston Regional Airport Advisory Board 

meeting held March 11,  2019 

 

Members in Attendance: 

 Bill Wingo, Chairman 

 Stephanne Davenport 

 Kate Laukien 

 Randy Martin 

 Gary Yount 

 

Members Absent: 

 Barkley Spikes 

 Gil Staley 

 

Staff: 

 James Brown, Airport Director 

 Mary Wilson, Board Secretary 

 

Others in Attendance: 

 John McKinney, Assistant County Attorney 

 John Blum, Lone Star College 

 Mary Mendoza, Lone Star College 

 Jane Copeland, CAF-GCW 

 Al Waldo 

 Vickie Croston 

 Ed Bruno 

 Astrid Phillips  

 Debbie Ratcliff 

 Steve Ratcliff 

 Ben Crebbs 

 Sid Andrist 

 Bob Wright 

 Bryan Luther 

 Jack Huddleston 

  

 

There being a quorum present the meeting came to order at 4:30 pm.  

 

Those in attendance introduced themselves as requested by Chairman Wingo. 

 



3. New Board Member.  Chairman Wingo introduced Stephanne Davenport as the new airport 

board member.  Mrs. Davenport stated she grew up in Montgomery County and for the past 8 

years worked within Montgomery County government. 

 

 

1.  Consider approval of the January 14, 2019 regular meeting minutes.  Mrs. Laukien made the 

motion to approve the minutes.  Mr. Yount seconded the motion and the motion carried. 

 

2. Citizen/Tenant Comments.  Vickie Croston stated she is involved with Challenge Air and 

requested that the ramp area where Challenge Air will be held be cleared of all aircraft other 

than those participating in the Challenge Air event.  Mr. Brown stated he was unaware there 

was an issue last year but can most certainly contact those who operate this ramp area to make 

sure this ramp is cleared for the event which will be held November 9, 2019. 

 

4.  Airport Update.  Mr. Brown presented the board with the March airport updates.   Those 

updates are attached and made a part of these minutes. 

 

5. Other Matters. Mr. Brown advised that the Tora group will be holding their annual practice this 

upcoming weekend.  The NOTAM is 9 am – 5pm Saturday and Sunday. Tower will work aircraft 

in and out of the airport around the Tora aircraft.  

 

Mr. Crebbs stated he has noticed a shortage of hangar space at the airport and asked what is 

being done to increase space on the airport.  Mr. Brown stated the airport has historically done 

a great job in allowing private development of hangars on the airport.  Mr. Brown stated there 

are many hangars on the ground and there are currently two hangar projects underway and 

another in the preliminary planning stage. Galaxy FBO has area available for hangar 

development as well. Mr. Brown stated he would like to look at public/private partnership 

developments in the future. 

 

There being no further business Mr. Yount made the motion to adjourn.  Mrs. Laukien seconded the 

motion and the motion carried.  The meeting adjourned at 5:10 pm. 

 

 

 

________________________________    ___________________________________ 

Bill Wingo, Chairman                 Date   Mary Wilson, Board Secretary              Date 


